Text Messaging Opt-In Process

We have recently changed to a new communication company. This change requires
that all individuals be given the option to either receive text messages or not to receive
text messages.

To participate in the new service you must indicate your desire to receive text
messages. The process is simple to complete and will occupy only a few seconds.

Just send a text message to the number 67587 with any of the following words:
subscribe, optin, yes

You will know if the process was successful if you receive the following message:

You are registered to Receive msgs about 3 / mo. Txt STOP to quit, HELP for help.
You need to repeat the process for each mobile number you want included.

In addition to this process, you must ensure that the district has your mobile numbers in
the student information system. If you have not provided current information to the
school, please contact them and give them that information.

The district will officially start this service Thursday, January 28th.

Please keep in mind that the district does not charge additional fees for this service, but
the district will not pay telephone charges incurred in sending or receiving text

messages. Check with your mobile service provider about possible charges.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the school your child attends.



